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May 2024

 

Dear Friend,

As the blossoming of spring evolves into summer, a transformation is taking place at Holy Family 
Regional Catholic School. Our 8th grade students ready themselves to take on new opportunities 
and set their sights high on adventures, some yet to be determined. They are keenly aware such 
adventures would not be possible without you.

Naturally, we take pride in our students and, as partners in delivering a distinctive Catholic 
education, you should too. With such generous hearts, you’ve helped to mold these young men 
and women, now soon-to-be graduates. Your reach has been all-encompassing and has positively 
impacted students from PreK-8th grade.

Your unwavering support brings the school’s mission to life and prepares us for the world 
ahead. As students, a technology-rich environment such as ours has challenged us from 
day one. Students of all ages use educational robots daily as we utilize 21st-century tools and 
resources to enrich our rewarding curriculum. 

Technology takes us far, but faith inspires pupils and staff alike. We encourage students to take 
pride in their Catholic identity; to remain curious about the ever-changing world around them 
while staying grounded in the timeless values shared with us by Christ Himself.

We challenge, inspire faith, and care about the whole person.  Nurturing the whole person is a 
huge undertaking but we have friends like you who have demonstrated just how it’s done. These 
few examples are but a microcosm of the realities you’ve helped create through your gracious 
support. We invite you to hear more in person by touring the school you’ve helped so much.

With immeasurable thanks, we humbly ask if you would continue to walk with Holy Family as 
we aim to raise $50,000 by June 30, 2024.  Imagine how much further we can Challenge,  
Inspire, and Nurture the students!

Please use the enclosed reply envelope and reply card to make a gift today and help the  
profile at Holy Family Regional Catholic School. Online gifts can be made at  
https://hfrcs.org/ways-to-give. 

Thank you for your kind consideration and continued support! 

Sincerely,

Kara Haggerty                                                                                                                                          
Principal
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